
 

 

 Date: May 18, 2022 

 

 

Dear Students, Parents & Guardians, 
 

 

As we could not complete taking the group photos and the individual 
photos, we will continue it on May 19-20, 2022. Therefore, all 

students are requested to come to School on the above mentioned 

dates. The same timing will be followed as today. 

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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